
 

 

Great News… 
 

Open Enrollment will begin on 
 

Tuesday, October 3, 2017 
 
 

2018 Open Enrollment is quickly approaching.  NOW is the perfect 
opportunity to RESET your ESS Password to ensure you are able to 

make your Benefits selections during Open Enrollment. (Instructions 
for “Resetting Your Password” are attached). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Resetting Your ESS Password 

 

 
7770 W. Oakland Park Blvd., Sunrise, FL  33351 

(754) 321-3100 
 

www.browardschools.com/benefits  
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